

Mrs Tiffany's Weekly Newsletter

We have a surprise!

There will be a Christmas play this year!

Due to COVID-19, there were doubts about our annual elementary christmas play. Our staff has worked to ensure that there will be a safe, social distanced venue for our students and families. We will send all necessary information home with students as time gets closer.

Who likes to party? We do. That is why we will be having our class Christmas party on December 18. I will provide everything for the students. They are allowed to wear their pajamas to school, but we do ask for them to wear regular shoes.

Vocabulary words for the Science Exam

□ Plant	I	Animal	Ī	Chloroplast	Living	organisms	
Nucleus				Cell membrane	Cells	l Cytoplasm	

Dates to remember

- December 3: Parent night (Santa will be there)
- December 11th: Toys for toy drive due to the front office
- December 16: Science Exam
- December 18: Class Party & Food drive ends
- December 21 January 1:
 Winter Break



IF there are any questions please feel free to message me at: tiffany.west@smail.astate.edu or 870-555-2244